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Prescott High School Assistant Principal/Athletic Director Selected 
 

At the August 3, 2017 special school board meeting the Prescott School Board approved the selection of Mr. 
Matt Smith to be the next Activities Director/Assistant Principal (AD/AP) at Prescott High School. 
 
Mr. Smith is a proud 1998 graduate of Prescott High School.  He attended UWRF earning a  Bachelor's Degree 
in Business Administration. He later received his teaching certification through Norda, Project Teaching. He has 
a Masters in Education through St. Mary's University (MN) and Principal License through WISCAD (St. Mary's 
University). 
 
Mr. Smith has  worked in the Prescott School District as a coach since 2000.  He has coached numerous 
sports including  football, boys and girls basketball, and girls softball.  Mr. Smith has also had various roles in 
the district beginning as a substitute teacher, then  teacher assistant., PCR Director, Business Ed 
Teacher/Assistant and athletic director over the past 15 years in Prescott. 
 
Mr. Smith is married to his wife Meghan, who is also an alumni of Prescott School district and teaches at 
Malone Elementary.  They have three children- Miah 7, Maggie 4 and Mikey 1. Matt enjoys working out, 
reading and golfing in his spare time. 
 
 

 


